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JAKE HARMAN, MAYOR

July 18, 2024

Dear Residents,

Our regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on Wednesday July 24,
2024 at 7:00 p.m. at Village Hall. In addition to monthly administrative matters, this will be the
annual organizational meeting of the Board at which time the appointments to various board
positions are made.

As you know we are in the final stages of the Village Road Program and expect paving to be
completed in the next few weeks. We apologize for any inconvenience that this may have caused,
however this Program will enhance the beautification of the Village. As previously communicated,
any damages to sprinklers resulting from the Program will be repaired.

As a reminder, we have an upcoming meeting scheduled for Monday, July 22 at 7 p.m. at the
Stella K. Abraham High School to update on matters related to the Woodmere Club
Development. The meeting is intended to discuss the recent modified proposal from the
developers. As previously indicated, we expect the developers will present a “draft site plan” at
the meeting to allow residents to see the proposed footprint of the building structure and answer
any questions.

Once again we welcome your attendance at the meeting and as always, should you have any
questions or matters you would like addressed, please do not hesitate to contact Village Hall.

Very truly yours,
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Jake Harman
Mayor



